LEARN WELL.

Bixby Central Intermediate

918-366-2249



LIVE WITH HONOR.

9401 East 161st Street South Bixby, OK 74008

January 13, 2023

Dear 6th Grade Families,

I regret to inform you that Mr. Templeman, our new 6th grade teacher, has resigned from his position at Central Intermediate for personal reasons. Ms. Wilkins, our building substitute, has been in the class for the last week, and will continue to serve as our long-term substitute until we fill the position. Ms. Wilkins has worked in our building for some time now, so she already has relationships with our kids, knows our expectations, and has done a fantastic job of establishing this new section of 6th grade. She has been supported by our amazing 6th grade team, our Instructional Coach, Mrs. Waller, and our administrative team. While the overall situation is not ideal, we are confident in Ms. Wilkins' ability to serve our students, help them be successful, and continue to progress with the curriculum.

We appreciate your patience and support as we move forward through the school year. I will keep you informed as we seek to fill this position. Please email or call me if you have any questions. Again, thank you for your continued support of our school!

Respectfully,

Denver Boren

Principal

Central Intermediate